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NOTICE TO PARTICIPANTS AND STAKEHOLDERS 

May 26, 2017 

Re: AUC Decision 21115-D01-2017: Application by the Market Surveillance Administrator 
Regarding the Publication of the Historical Trading Report 

On May 17, 2017 the Alberta Utilities Commission released Decision 21115-D01-2017 which 
concerned the publication of the Historical Trading Report (HTR) by the Alberta Electric System 
Operator (AESO). The Proceeding followed from an application that the MSA brought before the 
AUC on December 2, 2015. 

In the Decision, the AUC instructed the AESO to cease publication of the HTR as soon as 
practicable, and by no later than 11:59 p.m. on Tuesday, May 23, 2017. The HTR was removed, 
in its entirety, from the AESO’s website on May 18, 2017. 

 

/s/ Matt Ayres 

Market Surveillance Administrator 

 

http://www.auc.ab.ca/regulatory_documents/ProceedingDocuments/2017/21115-D01-2017.pdf

